
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair 
                Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Andrew Moore, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:     April 19, 2016  
  
RE:       C14-2015-0146 – W. Oltorf Market - 1404, 1408, 1412, 1414 W. Oltorf St. & 
2043 S. Lamar Blvd.  
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Zoning staff is requesting a postponement to the June 14, 2016 Planning Commission 
meeting to address transportation issues. 
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